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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming Meeting
Our next meeting is coming up on  Monday, September 27, 2021.  Serving begins  at 6:30 pm at the Centerville Senior
Center, with a program to follow.

Steak Fry Launches New Lions Year

The 2021-2022 Lions year was launched Monday evening, September 13, with the annual Steak Fry.
Some 20 members and guests attended the steak fry held at  the Mansion House and Log Cabin in
Centerville.

President Scott  Bevington said there was a strong showing of members from the Liberty Lions Club.  Lion
Scott reported that Centerville Lions had sent $250 to the Liberty club supporting its effort in aiding those
affected by hurricane Ida.

He also reported that Centerville Lions made a good showing for the Archway Days  parade, passing out
200 bottles of water labeled with information encouraging others to join us while celebrating our most veteran members, Jim
Resh (61 years of service) and Jim Howell (58 years).

Centerville Lions Look Ahead
During the coronavirus pandemic the club has decided to forgo the Community Awards until the spring of 2022.  The date for
the event will be decided in February.

The club also decided to postpone the planned October 2 breakfast and will shoot for January 8.

And the annual Halloween event will again be a drive-by on October 30.

Out of The Past

Upcoming Events
 

October 11:  Dinner meeting – October 25:  Dinner meeting
November 8:  Dinner meeting – November 22:  Dinner meeting

December 13:  Christmas Banquet
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